
From: Alan Ezagui <AEzagui@louriecenter.org> 
Sent: Monday, March 04, 2019 2:56 PM EST 
To: Victor Hoskins <vhoskins@arlingtonva.us>; W. Matthew (Matt) Kelly <mkelly@jbgsmith.com> 
CC: Seema Alexander (seemapondaalexander@gmail.com) <seemapondaalexander@gmail.com>; Christina Davies (cdavies@cornerstonedc.net) <cdavies@cornerstonedc.net> 
Subject: RE: INTRODUCTION TO ALAN EZAGUI REGARDING (COMMERICAL REAL ESTATE) CRE WITH A CAUSE 

Victor:

 

Thank you.  I’m very grateful for this introduction to Matt.

 

Matt:

 

It is a pleasure meeting you via Victor’s very kind email introduction.  I was among the “hundreds” who was unable to attend the Bisnow event last week!  Victor has done a great job presenting this May 16th CRE

Summit in his email to you.

 

Needless to say, you and your reputation are highly thought of and respected, inside and outside the commercial real estate industry.  It would be an immense honor if you can join us for this event.  A big reason I’m

involved is that my organization, The Lourie Center for Children’s Social & Emotional Wellness, is the “cause partner” for the Summit.

 

Matt, may I recommend a conference call?

 

I would like to ask the CRE Summit co-founders, Seema Alexander and Christina Davies, to join us (both are copied on this email).  We can tell you more about the Summit, and what we’re thinking in terms of your

participation with Holly (Sullivan). 

 

Let me know, if we can schedule a call this week, will email some dates/times.

 

I’m very grateful to you, as well, Matt,

-Alan

 

 

______________________________________________

Alan Mark Ezagui, MHCA

Director of Development

The Lourie Center for Children’s Social & Emotional Wellness

12301 Academy Way

Rockville, MD 20852

(O) 301-761-2762

(M) 240-672-2198

aezagui@louriecenter.org

 

Learn more about the Little Heroes Legacy Society. Send an email or download the info sheet.

 

From: Victor Hoskins <Vhoskins@arlingtonva.us> 

Sent: Monday, March 04, 2019 1:48 PM

To: W. Matthew (Matt) Kelly <mkelly@jbgsmith.com>

Cc: Alan Ezagui <AEzagui@louriecenter.org>

Subject: INTRODUCTION TO ALAN EZAGUI REGARDING (COMMERICAL REAL ESTATE) CRE WITH A CAUSE

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 

Matt,

 

I wanted to take a moment to introduce you to Alan Ezagui.   He is working in Partnership with the Commercial Real Estate (CRE) organization on May 16th  to bring

together the best speakers on the most “cutting edge” topics in the commercial real estate industry in the DMV Region.  I have copied Alan Ezagui above. 
 

He had hoped that you would consider being on a panel to give your perspective on Amazon HQ2 (the deal of the century).  Alan will also be reaching out to Holly

Sullivan of Amazon to present her perspective.  It would be similar to the Biznow event that just occurred in National Landing.  However, it would be at the Wharf in DC

and have an audience of about 200 commercial real estate executives, public officials, brokers, economists and business leaders.   As you know, the Biznow event was

sold out at 900 and there were hundreds of people that did not attend that would like to hear from you.

 

The full agenda can be found on the link below.  Please note that David Petr, CEO of Montgomery County Economic Development and I will be on another panel

discussing regional economic development and workforce development. The CRE Connect Summit was created for developers, investors, and the public sector who

want to be in the know on the most pertinent topics and outlooks impacting the DMV’s commercial real estate market.   

 

I did explain to Alan that your schedule was packed with regional, national and global responsibilities, so if for some reason you could not be there he would understand

and hope that someone from your Team could represent JBG.

 

Alan will be contacting you as a follow up to this email and I appreciate your time.

 

All My Best,

 

Victor

 

Ps. This is a link to the event: https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fcre-

connect.eventcreate.com%2F&data=02%7C01%7CVhoskins%40arlingtonva.us%7C1a9152feec0843b203bb08d69b477ec7%7C803548041fdf428e9f5f5091e994cf54%7C0%7C0%7C636867128712921169&sdata=atxIuiMs7coZPNPw6QKF%2FOYX8I6adoq2D1MMHG4lB4M%3D&reserved=0

 

 
Victor Hoskins

Executive Director

Arlington Economic Development

1100 North Glebe Road, Suite 1500

Arlington, VA 22201

(703)228-0808 office

(703)228-0805 fax
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If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the email from your inbox, sent items and deleted items.  Thank you.

 

 

This email and its attachments may contain privileged and confidential information and/or protected health information (PHI) intended solely for the use by Adventist HealthCare and the recipient(s) named above. If you are not the recipient, or the
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